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Dear UHS Parent/Guardian, 

As the new school year begins, I wanted to introduce myself to you.  I am excited to have your student in my AP Psychology class this year.  We will be working hard to prepare for the AP exam on May 3rd, 2022.  I am very passionate about psychology, and I hope the students enjoy the course as much as I enjoy teaching it.  The material they learn will apply to all aspects of their current and future lives and relationships. 

You will find information about the class in the AP Psych Course Design and the course syllabus.  Both of these items are on my website http://rogersclasses.weebly.com. I have divided the class into 14 units instead of the 9 in the CED to keep the content more manageable for the students.  Students receive grades for each unit from their scores on unit multiple-choice exams, writing assignments, projects, FRQs, and labs. As is our custom, these scores will be updated regularly on Synergy.  

Naturally, I expect all students to adhere to the school honor code, arrive in class punctually, take exams at the scheduled time, complete all work by due dates, and treat everyone with respect and kindness. 

If you ever have any comments, questions, or concerns, please call 232-5900 to leave a message or email me at karen.rogers@tusd1.org. Email is the more reliable way to contact me, and I will do my best to respond within 24 hours.

I am excited about working together with your family, and I am looking forward to a great year!
 
Sincerely,
 

Karen Rogers
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